



LSAC COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES (02/06/11)



PRESENT:

| | |
|-------------------|---------------------|
| Jonathan Ellis | (Chair) |
| Ben Clark | (Secretary) |
| Tapiwa Chiwaridzo | (Treasurer) |
| Arthur Coveney | (Team Captain) |
| Thomas Cram | (Equipment Officer) |

ABSENT (WITH APOLOGIES):

| | |
|------------------|---------------------------------|
| James Waterfield | (Vice Chair) |
| Mike Furlong | (Records and Publicity Officer) |
| Elliot Hill | (Social Secretary) |

1) BUCS OUTDOORS:

- a) It was made clear that everyone should be ready to leave at 2pm on Friday 10th June at the Student's Union car park. Ashleigh McCloud will be able to take all the equipment, plus three people in the van.

Action: *To.C, Dave Corlett and A.M will be driving to Lilleshall National Sport Centre on Friday 10th June*

- b) Mathew Cole will be leaving on Saturday and will take anyone who is unable to leave on Friday.
- c) To.C will keep looking for the club tents as they were not in the cupboard as expected.

Action: *All of committee should be on the lookout for tents.*

2) BUCS INDOORS:

- a) Sir David Wallace Hall has been preliminarily booked, and LSAC will be able to put a bid in for hosting the tournament through the Student's Union
- b) J.E explained that it may be worth having a sub-committee, made of current committee members who will sort out anything to do with hosting BUCS.

3) OTHER COMPETITIONS:

- a) A.C has received interest from seven members of the club for the EMAS tournament, held on the 19th June.

4) SOCIALS:

- a) It was discussed that the club should have an end of year social on the last day of term since people are still doing exams up until that Friday.

Action: *J.E will remind E.H. to send out an information email out to the club about the last day social.*

5) A.O.B:

- a) To.C made the point that since there will be National Teams coming to Loughborough to train for the Olympics, there may be a possibility that they will want to donate used equipment to LSAC.

Actions: *J.E. will ask Ewan Patterson about how the club can benefit from this.*

6) SESSION ROTA:

| Session Date: | Taken By: | Details: |
|--|-------------------|------------------|
| Wednesday 8 th June | Tapiwa Chiwaridzo | |
| Thursday 9 th June | Ben Clark | |
| Saturday 11th June | | CANCELLED |
| Sunday 12th June | | CANCELLED |
| Wednesday 15 st June | Thomas Cram | |
| Thursday 16 th June | Jonathan Ellis | |
| Saturday 18 th June | Arthur Coveney | |
| Sunday 19 th June | Jonathan Ellis | EMAS |

The last meeting will take place at 19:00 on Thursday 16th June on Towers Pitch.

Ben Clark

LSAC Secretary '10 – '12